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July 30, 2018 
Via U.S. Mail

Ms. Betty McCauley, Commission Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
ISO East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215

RE; Airespring, Inc.
Notification of Change of Physical Address

Dear Ms. McCauley:

The original of this letter is submitted on behalf of Airespring, Inc. ("Company") to notify the 
Commission of the Company's new physical address. Airespring, Inc. is a provider of Local and Long- 
Distance Telecommunications Services within the State of Ohio.

Effective immediately, the address that is reflected in the Commission's records should be changed to:

Airespring, Inc.
7800 Woodley Avenue 
Van Nuys, CA 91406

Please share this address update with all departments and Commission staff that keep records of 
Airespring, Inc.

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date-stamping the extra copy of this cover letter and 
returning it to me in the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided for that purpose. Any questions 
you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3005 or via email to 
swarren@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Sharon R. Warren
Consultant

cc: Cynthia "Cat" Firstman - AireSpring
tms: OHxl802
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